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Lives are being changed 
around your church 
and in our community 
because of your 
generosity! Your investment 
has provided for the following 
and more!

•  A new parking lot, making more room  
     for people to meet Jesus on Sundays!

•  Valuable leadership trainings and  
     celebration nights.

•  Welcoming over 4700 people to  
     worship and celebrate Easter weekend.

•  More Community - 186 people joined  
     Journey Communities!

•  Meeting tangible needs of people in  
     our community.

Financial questions can be directed to 
Operations Pastor Jeni Hofer 

406-922-0190 / jeni.hofer@journeybozeman.com

Thank you!  
Your generosity 

is changing lives. 
God has done immensely more than we 
could have imagined in the first quarter 

of the year, and we want to celebrate that 
together. Through our FreedUp and  

90-Day Giving Challenges, we have seen 
significant growth in both stewardship 

and generosity. 

We had 312 people participate in one or 
both of these challenges. We have reached 

out to everyone and have heard some 
incredible stories of how God is meeting 
them as they press into stewarding His 

resources well and growing in their 
generosity. 

We’ve seen:
A 5% increase in the number of 
households giving, which equates 
to 98 people who began their generosity 
journey since January. This is incredible!

Increased community! During 
the FreedUp Challenge, we hosted five 

FreedUp Journey Communities. Of those 
who participated, 26% found community 

for the first time here at Journey.

If you are interested in learning more 
about financial stewardship,  

visit journeybozeman.com/freedup
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